
To the editors of the FOHPE

10th October 2017

Please find attached a correction of the spelling of the authors names and the order for the Report for FOHPE from the ANZAHPE HTAG An Australian and New Zealand University Health Clinics Collaborative. 
The paper is entitled: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The University Health Clinic: Definition, educational practices and outcomes
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